National Prescription Drug Plan Staff Honoured

The date was October 23, 2012 and the stage was the historic ballroom at
Government House. The occasion was the 2012 long service awards ceremony
and reception for staft of The National Insurance Board.

The staff of the National Prescription Drug Plan extends congratulations to Mrs.
Tami Francis and Ms. McCola Bodie for their many years of exemplary service to
the National Insurance Board and The National Prescription Drug Plan.

Presently, Tami Francis serves in the capacity of Senior Manager for the Drug
Plan and has been employed with NIB for ten (10) years.

Ms. McCola Bodie presently serves in the capacity of Senior Clerical Supervisor
with responsibility for Customer Service for the Drug Plan, and has been an
employee of NIB for twenty-five (25) years.
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